May 2018 Newsletter

BASA: SOUTH

Sabal Elementary 1401 N.Wickham Rd

http://sacc.brevardschools.org/21CCLC/SitePages/Welcome.aspx

Coordinator: Meghan Matthews T: 321-254-7261



We are working on our last theme National Parks before school gets out.

It has been an amazing year for all of us here at Sabal After School. We have enjoyed getting to know the students and having fun.

We all hope you have a great and safe summer. Hope to see you all next year.





Upcoming Events

May 23 Last Day of School

Ways to Prevent Summer Slide

- Read EVERY day! Read nonfiction, fiction, ebooks, poetry, newspapers and read out loud! Most libraries have a wonderful summer reading program with incentives and rewards for books read over the summer.
- Cook with your children. This is one of the best ways to integrate math, reading and following directions.
- Plant a garden. Your child will gain responsibility and pride as they watch their plants grow and thrive.
- Take a field trip to a museum, zoo or local park with walking trails
- Learn a new word each week!
 Hang it on the fridge and see who can use it the most times throughout the week.
- Enroll in a quality summer program that will provide your child with opportunities to build their critical thinking skills.
- Play quick games with flashcards like Math War or Concentration to keep math skills sharp.
- Listen to Audio Books during your road trip.
- Take pictures and make a summer scrapbook.
- Did I mention READ?! If your child does nothing else this summer make sure he/she is reading!

-Little Scholars, 2016

